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Monday 11th October 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

The children in Year 6 will be visiting Beamish Museum on Wednesday 17th November 2021 to take part in 

an evacuation workshop and have a look around the museum. All children must wear their normal school 

uniform on the day but it is advised to bring a water-proof coat and sensible shoes.  

 

The children will be travelling by coach and will arrive back at school before the end of the day. We are 

asking for a contribution of £8.00 per pupil to go towards the cost of this visit. This can be paid in school 

or online via ParentPay. If you have not already set up a ParentPay account, please contact the office. 

 

A packed lunch will be required for the trip. Most children like to bring their own but any pupil in receipt 

of free school meals is entitled to a school packed lunch. Please indicate on the form below if your child 

would like a school packed lunch. 

 

Please note: There will no swimming for Mrs Stavers’ class this week. 

 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Stavers and Mrs Watson 

 

 

 
Beamish Museum Visit on Wednesday 17th November 2021 

 
I give permission for my child ___________________________ to attend the above visit and travel to 

and from the venue by coach.   

I enclose £8 contribution  

I have paid £8 contribution on ParentPay 

My child requires a school packed lunch    

 

Signed _____________________________________    

(Parent/Guardian)   


